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	This past semester I have volunteered at the United Hebrew Geratric Center in a movement to educate seniors about computer technology.  I came into this experience with a head full of resistance; it was the last place I wanted to be.  As a junior level accounting major involved in a few campus organizations on both the NYC and Pleasantville campuses, I thought, “I do not have the time for this.”  After much grumbling and post-decision anxiety, I decided to go to class at UHGC.
	While on the ride there, after I had been in the car for 20 minutes, I grumbled in frustration.  I thought, “New Rochelle, this is so far away! I can’t continue to do this!” Finally, after about 30 minutes, I arrived at UHGC for our first day.  We got to meet our seniors that we would be teaching and started with a few simple things.  My senior’s name was Carmine Roberto.  He was an older man from Pelham Bay with a wife who had passed on; I never much got a sense of whether or not he had any sons or daughters.
	Many thoughts raced through my head upon Carmine telling me about some of his life:  I can’t imagine having my partner die…How does he live here? How can he stand this place? How does he not go crazy? Will I end up like this?
 I felt a motivation to help Carmine.
	Throughout the next few weeks I took on the task of teaching Carmine how to use E-mail, Microsoft Word, and some other functions on the computer.  Carmine was very eager to start this process.  He wanted to contact some nephews and nieces of his.  He did learn about some of things that I had set out to teach him over the semester.
	Carmine was a hard learner.  Every session consisted of me teaching him E-mail and Microsoft Word every week.  He could not really understand the concept of the internet either.  He struggled clicking and got frustrated easily.  At the point of around the 4th or 5th week, I had tried different things to get him to learn but with no such luck.  At the end of the course though, Carmine could figure out how to use some functions in Microsoft Word and use his e-mail.  As I see it, this is the most I could accomplish with him.
	This experience taught me many things.  I learned to be more appreciative of everyday life in my youth because one day, it may not be as nice as it is now.  I learned to enjoy family more because one day, they won’t be there.  That I should go after my dreams because I do not want to end up in my old age not able to do certain things, wishing I could.  This course provided me with a lot of thought and insight into myself.
	This class is something that I would definitely recommend to someone willing to put in the time.  I feel this class took a lot of my time but for what I got out of it was well worth it.
This class has helped me to also develop my interpersonal skills in dealing with entities outside of Pace.  When doing my term project, I had to interact with Hal Allen, a man who teaches computer classes at the Tarrytown Senior facility.  This was a very positive experience because it gives me in a business sense, an introduction into what first impression really means for anyone.  Now that Benjamin, Mike, and myself have made a good impression with Hal, I feel that Pace University students will be able to work with him in the future.
	Now I feel that I want to continue volunteering.  I am going to help setup the new computer lab in the new building at UHGC.  I feel that volunteering and giving back the internet is something that I can do for seniors to really help them connect to the outside world.  They may not be so mobile, but with a mouse, a keyboard, and an internet connection, they sure can be.  I feel that I have not only done something for myself, but something for my community.	
	
